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August 1, 2020 
 
Dear 6th Grade Learners, Parents and Guardians, 
 
As the new year begins, I know that transitioning to the Middle School is a major stepping stone for your 
child.  I understand that coming to a new school is exciting but also may cause some feelings of anxiety. 
With that being said, we would like to cordially invite you to attend the 6th grade Orientation that will be 
held on August 11th & 12th. 
 
Please follow the guidelines and schedule as listed below: 
 
Guidelines -  

● The orientation is only for the learner attending the Middle School and his/her parents/guardians. 
● Please do not bring siblings, grandparents, relatives, or friends to the orientation. 
● Face coverings are mandatory.  
● If a face covering is not worn, you will not be permitted into the school for the orientation. 
● We may check your temperature as you enter the building. 

 
Schedule - Please select one date to attend the 6th grade orientation. 
 
Tuesday, August 11, 2020 Wednesday, August 12, 2020 
 
9:00-10:00 (Last name A-C) 11:30-12:30 (Last name A-C) 
10:30-11:30 (D-H) 1:00-2:00 (D-H) 
12:00-1:00 (I-M) 2:30-3:30 (I-M) 
1:30-2:30 (N-R) 4:00-5:00 (N-R) 
3:00-4:00 (S-U) 5:30-6:30 (S-U) 
4:30-5:30 (V-Z) 7:00-8:00 (V-Z) 

 
 

We look forward to welcoming you to the Huntingdon Area Middle School!  If you have any questions, I 
can be reached by email ​npayne@huntsd.org​ or by phone at 641-2180. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr. Nicholas A. Payne 
MS Principal 
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